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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Installation of temporary classrooms from Tuesday 23 January 2024 

Two demountable classrooms will be delivered to Wentworth Point Public School starting this Tuesday 23 January 2024.  

The two new demountable classrooms will need to be lifted into place using cranes. The cranes and demountable pieces will 
be delivered by truck via the Wentworth Point new high school site on Tuesday 23 January 2024 or Wednesday 24 January 
2024. Work to install the demountables will take place between the hours of 7am and 6pm. Some noise is anticipated during 
these works.  

After the installation, workers will be on site during the following weeks to finish installation and ensure the classrooms are 
ready for use Day 1 Term 1 2024. No work is expected to take place on weekends or public holidays. 

Safety fencing will remain until the installation of the demountable classrooms is complete to ensure the safety of staff and 
students on site for vacation care over the holiday break. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diagram is indicative only. The location of fencing and cranes are approximate. 

Removal of Tower Crane at Wentworth Point new high school on 3-4 February 2024. 

The second crane used to assemble the main structure of Wentworth Point new high school will be removed from site on the 
weekend of 3-4 February 2024.  

Due to the high-risk nature of the works we have elected to complete these works on a weekend when there are no 
other workers onsite. Some noise is expected. 

Work is expected to be completed between the hours of 8am to 4pm Saturday but may continue during the same hours 
on Sunday if required. Should the removal be affected by weather, the removal will occur the following weekend. 

Thank you for your patience while we undertake these important works. 
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